
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

JUNE 2ND, 2023 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER CHAIR DAVID GARDNER CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 

9:00 AM IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, KAREN KERBS, 

TONY HARMON, MARK TICINOVICH, CLIFF PENNICK AND BILL LEWIS FILLED IN FOR BOARD 

LIAISON STEVE BURKETT. 

MINUTES REVIEWED THE COMMITTEE REVIEWED THE MINUTES FOR MAY 5th, 2023. MOTION 

BY KAREN KERBS SECONDED BY MARK TICINOVICH TO APPROVE THE MINUTES AS READ. 

MOTION CARRIED.  

GENERAL MANAGER KARIN SHULMAN INTRODUCED OUR NEW GENERAL MANAGER TODD 

GREISEN. THEN SHE GAVE UPDATES ON THE PMC GROUNDS AND POOL. THE BALL PICKER 

WILL BE ORDERED IN JULY NEXT BUDGET. 

GOLF OPERATIONS CODY ROSE REPORTED 665 ROUNDS OF GOLF PLAYED IN MAY AND 1 

SNOW DAY. FIRST FRIDAY NIGHT SCRAMBLE STARTS FRIDAY JUNE 2ND. 

BOARD LIAISON BILL LEWIS PROPOSED INSTALLING TWO GAZEBOS AT FERN LAKE.  

MOTION MADE BY KELLY FENDLEY AND SECONDED BY CLIFF PENNICK TO APPROVE 

INSTALING TWO GAZEBOS AT FERN LAKE. MOTION CARRIED. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE ANDREAS MONTEJANO GAVE UPDATES ON ALL GROUNDS. MIKE PIERCE 

GAVE UPDATES ON TREATMENT ON THE GREENS AND WEED/GOFERS. TONY HARMON 

SUGESTED PREFERED HI-DRO SEED FOR THE WHOLE GOLF COURSE AND MIKE PIERCE IS 

LOOKING INTO IT. DAVID GARDNER HAS INSTALLED THE NEW TIRES AND NEW BATERIES ON 

THE GOLF CARTS. 

DISCUSSION WAS HAD ON THE YARDAGE MARKERS TO BE MOVED TO THE MIDDLE OF THE 

DRIVING RANGE AND REPAINT THEM. 

MOTION TO ADJOURN MEETING BY TONY HARMON, SECONDED BY CLIFF PENNICK. MEETING 

ADJOURNDE @ 9:29 AM. THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON JULY 7TH, 2023 AT 9:00 AM IN THE 

PRO SHOP. MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 

   


